@ Industrial Bank of Korea

(Incorporated in Korea)

New Delhi Branch
Date: 29th June, 2022.
To,
M/s Corporate Interiors Pvt Ltd.

Office No: F-29, Lower Ground Floor,
Green Park Main Market, New Delhi-110016

Appreciation Letter

We would like to take this opportunity to express sincere thanks to CORPORATE INTERIORS PVT
LTD for the tremendous efforts involved in completing the the project for various Wooden Cabinets in
our office. Everyone's cooperation, dedication and willingness to work together to meet project's
needs and address our concerns are very much appreciated. We realize the challenges that were
faced, due to the pressures of a tight time line; working in an occupied building and working long
hours during holidays and weekends in order to complete the project on schedule. We are well aware
of the time, energy and attention to detail that this project demanded and it was reassuring to know
that we could count on you to go the extra mile to accomplish a successful project and complete the
punch list while limiting the impact to the building occupants. The premises have handed over to us
on 6th June, 2022.

- THANKS & WARM REGARDS

(Deputy General Manager)
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